
WPTF offers the following input on the proposed tariff language change associated with the 
distributed slack bus.   
 
WPTF requests transparency regarding which method the CAISO is applying for the slack bus 
and requests that the CAISO clarify in its filing that it will provide timely notification to market 
participants when it has to change from a load slack bus to a gen slack bus and when it reverts 
back to a load slack bus. 
 
We understand from Thursday’s call last week that Mark Rothleder indicated that providing 
notification was reasonable. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Ellen 
 
Ellen Wolfe 
Resero Consulting 
(916) 791-4533 
www.resero.com 
 
 


